
  

 

Regional Official Plan Update 

Housing Challenges and Opportunities 

 
On January 28, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council endorse the housing policy directions summarized in this report and further 

described in Attachment 1 to support development of draft policies required for 

Provincial conformity that will be presented to Council as part of the Regional Official 

Plan Update through the Municipal Comprehensive Review. 

2. Council direct staff to continue to work with key stakeholders, including local 

municipal staff and the development industry in an effort to find solutions to the lack 

of affordable housing options for current and future residents. 

3. The Regional Clerk forward this report and attachments to the Clerks of the local 

municipalities, the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing, and the York Chapter of 

BILD. 
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